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ALIA NEWS

ALIA TRAINING

Brought to you by the industry’s peak 
body, ALIA Training offers a range of high 
quality professional development courses 
and workshops in partnership with industry 
educators and professional trainers; 
delivered through face to face workshops 
and online. Most courses are open to 
members and non-members of ALIA.

All courses and workshops can be counted 
towards the ALIA PD Scheme.

www.alia.org.au/training

Call for proposals closes 

19 May 2014
AT THE EDGE 
ALIA Information Online 2015 Conference
2–5 February 2015, Sydney Australia

information-online.alia.org.au #online15

ALIA NEWS
25 YEARS AND CELEBRATING! 
To support and recognise our long term members,  
in 2014 we are pleased to introduce the ALIA Member 
25 Year Club. This program honours members who have 
been involved and supported ALIA with 25 or more years’ 
membership. There will be events held across the country 
throughout the year so stay tuned for more. 

The first members to be recognised for their 25 year 
membership will be in the ACT, at the Annual General 
Meeting on 21 May at ALIA House. Everyone who can 
attend is welcome to join this special celebration and, 
of course, to attend the Annual General Meeting. For 
full details, visit www.alia.org.au/agm.

NEW LEARNING SERVICES COORDINATOR 
ALIA House has welcomed a new member to the ALIA 
Team in Anne Newton. Anne will be working part time 
as the new Learning Service Coordinator and comes to 
the role fresh from working on a casual basis with both 
the ACT Library Service and the University of Canberra.  
She has also worked with the Defence Library Service 
in Wagga Wagga (with, apparently, frequent sounds 
of gunfire in the background) and in the libraries at 
Macquarie University, University of Queensland and 
Central Queensland University.

JOIN ALIA DAY 
In the month we traditionally celebrate all things 
library, this year ALIA is asking for your help to bring 
the benefits of ALIA membership to your colleagues. 
Most of our members say they would recommend 
membership to a colleague, and now there’s an 
opportunity to be rewarded with a gift card for 
helping to spread the word. Join ALIA Day will be 
held on Friday 23 May. For full details visit  
www.alia.org.au/ALIAambassador.


